
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hello Third Grade Families! 
 

We will be making a “Flashback of Third Grade”“Flashback of Third Grade”“Flashback of Third Grade”“Flashback of Third Grade” poster during the month of 
May.  This poster will include pictures and writing that represent each student’s 
experience in third grade. Students will be able to take their posters home the last week 
of school. We will put these posters together at school using a variety of embellishments 
☺ Please have your child look for or draw the following pictures and bring them to 
school on the designated due dates below.   

Pictures may come from cameras, magazines, newspapers, the computer, or they 
can be drawn. I have plain white paper available for those students who wish to draw 
pictures.  Pictures should not be larger than a half a sheet of paper. ☺ 

If you would like to work ahead, students may bring in some or all pictures at one 
time. Just be sure to place them in a ziplock bag labeled with your child’s name.  
 
The pictures should be of the child’s favorite: 

o Animal and Restaurant (Friday, April 20) 
o Sport (Monday, April 23) 
o Book (Wednesday, April 25) 
o Color (Friday, April 27) 
o Hobby (Monday, April 30) 
o School Lunch (Wednesday, May 2) 
o Candy (Friday, May 4) 
o Holiday (Monday, May 7) 
o Cartoon (Wednesday, May 9) 

 
**Each student will need a large piece of poster board.  I have white poster board 
available for all students, but students may bring in a colorful piece of poster board if 
they wish. If you plan on purchasing colorful poster board, your child will need it on May 
10th ** 
         Have Fun! 
         ☺ Mrs. Jones 


